

H&I SUBCOMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES

11/06/2022

Time Started: 12:03

Serenity Prayer

Twelve Traditions: Kevin L.

Twelve Concepts: Lauren R.

Service Prayer: Travis H.

Sign in sheet:

Elana T., Donavon C., Dave M., Trent C., Joe T., John G., Stephanie B., John D., Darby B., Travis H., Kenny S., Devin D., Lauren R., Kevin L., Tre A. and Joe W.

Chair: Elana T.

Vice-Chair: Darby B.

Secretary: John D.

Minutes approved

1. October minutes read by Darby and approved by all
2. Journey program – Carlos is stating only 1 member is going to be a part of the panel along with other fellowships. Elana is waiting to hear from Carlos to discuss her concerns about H&I's participation.
3. Stephanie will fill Juvie racks
4. Hillside technical issues continue – Trent provided Robin's information to Dave so he can discuss this with Hillside's mgmt.
5. Discussion about Paramount and DP from last month – continue with H&I or discontinue as well as switching Paramount to Thursday.
6. To help fill commitments/obtain commitments from current members.
7. Regional H&I is willing to help host H&I event in Yavapai area, possibly in January to jump start the new year with Service.
8. It's been brought to the chair's attention that not all subcommittee members are sharing a clear NA message.
9. Joe W. suggested that there should be a full group orientation – maybe have it as a part of Regional H&I event.
10. Feedback from past month: missing literature from facilities or clients are unaware of literature locations.
11. Recommendation to carry literature and IP's with each member if the need arises.
12. Calendar needs lots of love
13. Let's welcome new members – Lauren R., Devin D., Kevin L. and Tre A.

Adjournment time: 1:04